
ORANGE COUNTY MAGIC CLUB 
Meets on the third Wednesday of each month. 

At the Garden  Grove Women’s Club 

9501 Chapman Ave.                                 

The corner of Chapman and Gilbert           
 

The next meeting on November, 21st.  2018  

SWAP MEET 

Doors open at 7:00 PM – Meeting at 7:30 PM. 

 

 

Officers: 

President…........Frank Yee 

Vice President...Fernando 

Alvarez 

Secretary....................................... 

Treasurer….......Steven Nakauchi 

Newsletter…….Suds 

Sergeant of Arms......Everybody 

Raffle…............Bill Pearce 

========================= 

Swap Meet: 

 

We will be having a Swap Meet in 

November. Sign up ($10 a table) to 

receive a table. Contact Frank. 

Bring money! 

Buy, sell or trade. 

Bring money!  

 

 
============================= 

 

Other Magic Events: 

Silent Auction – any member can 

bring one magic item per month to 

be put in the Silent Auction. You 

can either donate the item to the 

club and the club keeps all the 

money or you keep 80% of the sale 

price while the club gets 20% of 

the sale price. 

 

 

 

Refreshments: 

 

Nothing special set up for 

refreshments this month. As far as 

I know but come and you may be 

surprised. 

 

 

  

Reminder: 

 

December meeting will be our 

annual Holiday get together.  

Frank plans on something special. 

Don’t miss it. 

 

 

 

========================= 

This is a win/win for both the club 

and the members. This is your 

chance to get rid of that magic 

trick that is just sitting in your 

closet collecting dust.  Turn that 

prop/gimmick/book/dvd/vhs into 

some cold hard cash so you can 

buy some more magic. This 

auction is meant for items worth 

$20. or more.



October Meeting:  

 

 

There were at least 24 or so Magicians at the meeting.  However we did have a few 

guests as well. It was a nice audience for the Stage contest. 

 

Suds was the MC for the contest and did an outstanding job. (see if you are the writer 

for the newsletter you can get by saying this stuff). 

 

Robert Potter did a fantastic job working back stage. He helped to set up the props for 

each performer and drag off the props after their routine. He also signaled the MC when 

the next act was ready and then even pulled the curtains. We owe him a big THANK 

YOU! 

 

It was a great contest with seven performers and that crazy MC.  They were Bill Pearce, 

Victor Cohn, Fernando Alvarez, Ed Smith, Bill Kornhauser, Larry Campbell, Steve 

Ankenbauer. 

 

While the judges were counting up the votes we had the pleasure of being entertained 

by that good looking guy from his little grass shack in Hawaii. Mark Kiyabu. He did a 

great act. 

 

And the winners are: 

 

 First Place Fernando Alvarez. 

 Second Place  Bill Pearce. 

Third Place Victor Cohn.  

The People’s Chose went to Bill Kornhauser. 

Congratulations to all!  

 

====================================================== 

 

Bill Pearce did another great job with the raffle. There were several winners:  Ha! 

 

Nick Munoz … Bag of Tricks . 

Nick Munoz...  Magic Booklets (4) 

Nick Munoz … Magic trick – Fanning Deck,  Prediction Deck 

Nick Munoz … DVD  Card Magic 

Nick Munoz...  VHS Stars of Magic 

Nick Munoz …Complete Set of  Linking Ring ’83.   

 

All refreshments provided by Frank Yee and Potsy.  Like to offer something?  Contact 

Frank. 

 

 



Sorry about the quality of the pictures but these are candid shots to show what went on at the meeting. 

Not just posed Magicians all smiling at the camera. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The Winners are Fernando first, Bill second and Victor third. Bill Kornhauser was the People’s 

Chose. Sorry no picture of  Bill Kornhauser. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Bill and Tom doing the Raffle.                                                    Gee I hope we win something! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 I just liked this picture!                              Mark Kiyabu, our guest performer. Good job! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Yes I know but he is our President and doing a great job! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It is ill mannered to silence a fool, 

But cruelty to let him continue. 
 

                    

   


